

Announcements

- Kitsap Great Give - \$8600 was raised!!

Reports

- Secretary's Report, Chris motioned to approve, Sally 2nd
- Treasurer's Report, Jane asked about the Community Meal tip, Phil explained that it is 20% of the total. Stan asked about the 2021 budget, Phil reminded it was approved in March, 2021. Fredrick motioned to accept the treasurer's report, Stan 2nd.

Discussion: Kingston Cares Membership – team will share their ideas and recommendations

Stan reviewed the team's notes:

- Annual Membership, to follow calendar year.
- Late November letters would be sent out & emails to solicit for membership for the following year.
- The letter would be a simple form postcard size.
- Idea of a minimum \$15/yr. membership with family membership rate of \$25.
- There will be another meeting in June to further discuss and flush out membership.
- Idea came up for sponsorship for giving above & beyond the membership.
- There will also be a direct link to sign up to volunteer for those wishing to be active volunteers.
- Kirsten requested adding higher level membership for sustaining membership.
- Noted that maintaining membership at higher rates means it gets tricky to maintain a quorum at annual meetings.
- Lynn brought up that donation does not make you a member; donate vs. membership are two separate things. Members must register; donors do not have to register as members.

Program and Committee Updates

- Community Meal – Kathy reported that the 5/21 meal was provided by Westside Pizza. June meals to be 6/11/21 & 6/18/21.
- Little Pantry – should be finished this summer!
- Barn Property – John L Scott & Windermere contacted to walk the property. A recommendation of at least partial survey was made. The barn committee will be having a follow up meeting in June to discuss the meetings with real estate firms.
- Grants and Fundraising
 - Submitting a grant to the Kingston Chamber on 24 May for the Community Meal

New Business

- Community Conversation in 2021 – Jane stated that at the KCAC meeting, it was thought to be a good idea to host a community conversation in 2021 to help bridge strong political divide within the community. As the KC Representative to KCAC, Jane will look to find good dates at Village Green to reserve that will work with Kirsten in early October to facilitate a community conversation.
- F4K activity – Kirsten met a community member that would like to provide activities for the F4K bags during Summer session, it was agreed that it would be a wonderful addition at least once during summer or more if possible. Kirsten will follow up on the offer to provide the activity.

Adjourn – Sally motioned, Chris 2nd.